
 
  Jay Shepherd 

  Professional Corporation 
  120 Eglinton Avenue East       
  Suite 500         
  Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E2 
 
 

           

 
 
(416) 804-2767 
jay.shepherd@canadianenergylawyers.com 
www.canadianenergylawyers.com 

 
BY EMAIL  
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Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Attn:  Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
 
 Re:  EB-2010-0002 – Hydro One Tx 2011/12  
 
 
We are counsel for the School Energy Coalition.  Pursuant to Procedural Order #1 in this 
proceeding, this letter constitutes the responding submissions by the School Energy Coalition 
on the Draft Issues List.   
 
We note that we have not seen a submission from Hydro One with respect to the Draft Issues 
List, and we do not know the Applicant’s reaction to the amendments we have proposed in our 
July 6th letter. 
 
Having reviewed the submissions of AMPCO, CCC, CME, and VECC, we do not think it 
necessary to change our previous submissions, which seem to be supported directly or 
indirectly by all who have commented on those areas.   
 
We do note CME’s expansion of the consumer affordability issue.  We are also very concerned 
about that issue, particularly in the context of the many pressures on energy bills at this time.  
We hope that the expanded scope is already included in the Draft Issues List, but if it is not, we 
agree with CME that it should be added. 
 
We hope these comments are of assistance to the Board. 



 
Jay Shepherd Professional Corporation 
 
 
   

2 

 

 
All of which is respectfully submitted. 
 
Yours very truly, 
JAY SHEPHERD P. C. 
 
 
 
 
Jay Shepherd 
 
cc: Wayne McNally, SEC (email) 
 Interested parties (email) 
 


